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“Not in Our Town” documentary screening at Jackson library 

 
JACKSON – The Jackson Branch of the Ocean County Library will screen the PBS 
documentary “Not in Our Town: Light in the Darkness” 6 p.m. Monday, Nov. 20, 2 
Jackson Drive.  
 
“Not in Our Town” documents Patchogue, New York coming together following a series of 
assaults against Latino residents.  
 
Registration is required for this free screening. To register, call 732-928-4400 or visit 
tinyurl.com/NIOTJackson  
 
This unrated film runs 60 minutes.  
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